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North Dakota Environmental Review Advisory Council meeting 
scheduled for September 9, 2020 
 

BISMARCK, N.D. – The North Dakota Environmental Review Advisory Council, the consultative body 
of the North Dakota Department of Environmental Quality (NDDEQ), will hold a meeting 
Wednesday, Sept. 9, 2020, at 9:30 a.m. via video conference. The link can be found at 
https://deq.nd.gov/Director/ERAC.  
 
The following topics will be discussed:  

1. Minutes of the March 18, 2020, Meeting 
2. Rulemaking Updates 
3. Meridian Refinery Court Decision 
4. 0000/0000a Program Adoption 
5. 2021-2022 Proposed Budget 
6. Red River Water Valley Water Supply Project (RRVWSP) National Dakota 

Pollutant Discharge Elimination System (NDPDES) Permit 
7. CARE Abandoned Well Project 
8. PFOA/PFOS Project 
9. COVID-19 NDDEQ Response 
10. Water Quality Standards Update 
11. Enforcement Update 
12. Division Update 

Please call Jennifer Skjod, NDDEQ, at 701-328-5226 if special accommodations are needed for the 
meeting.  
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For more information contact:  
 
Jennifer Skjod 
Office of the Director 
918 East Divide Ave | Bismarck, ND 58501-1947 | www.deq.nd.gov 
PHONE: 701-328-5226 | EMAIL: jskjod@nd.gov  
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